
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
All children entering 6th grade in the State of Illinois are required to have the following: 
 

1. A Dental Examination 
 

2. A School Physical Examination with the following completed: 
 

• Diabetes screening 
• Up-To-Date immunizations  
• 4 doses of DTaP with the last dose received on or after the child’s 4th birthday 
• 2 doses of MMR  
• 4 doses of polio with the last dose received on or after the child’s 4th birthday 
• 2 doses of varicella (chicken Pox vaccination) or verification of disease by a health care provider 
• 3 doses of Hepatitis B 
• 1 dose of Tdap after age 10 
• One dose Meningococcal Vaccine (meningitis)  
• Parent/Guardian to complete and sign the health history on the back of the health examination 

report 
 
Appointments for physical examinations after October 15th are not acceptable in lieu of physical exam for any 
students, except for those protected under homeless status.  This includes students transferring from out of 
state; state law provides an extension for vaccinations for out of state transfer students; it does not also provide the 
same extension for the required health examination. 
 
Any child who has not turned in a completed physical examination form by the first day of school in August 
may not be able to participate in gym. Completed examination forms should be brought to the school nurse by 
first day of school.  
 
It is recommended that you keep a copy of your child’s examinations at home for your records.  If you do not have a 
copy, please request one from the school when you turn them in. 
If you have any questions, please contact the nurse at your child’s school. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Director of Staff and Student Services  
Berwyn South School District 100  
 
 
Attachments – Proof of State of IL Certificates of Child Health and Dental Exam Forms 
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